
...is the 
Hispanic 
Marketplace!! 

July 12, 1996 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This letter verifies your reception of Radio Station WLAT-AM on February 12, 1996 
from 5:37 p.m. to 6:05 p.m. At the time you picked up our station we were operating at 
1,000 watts at 1230 on the dial. 

Thanks for listening and I hope you have many more discoveries. 

Sincerely, 

Hipolit Cuevas 
Program Manager 
WLAT-AM 

Latino Broadcasting Corporation 
86 Cedar Street, Hartford, CT 06106 (860) 524-0001 Fax (860) 548-1922 


